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I OPPOSE SB166. Do not take away our right to public information and the ability to 

hold election officials accountable!”   It is important that citizens have access to voter 

information, so that they can have confidence that our voting system is fair and 

honest.  Our individual ballots are already secret, so there is no need for another law 

to repeat this freedom. 


